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Empowering Teachers with Computer Science 

With the passing of N.C. House Bill 8 and today's evolving career landscape, integrating 

computer science into curricula is essential. This process must start in elementary school. 

Wake County Public School System Magnets and North Carolina State University’s Friday 

Institute have partnered to equip teachers with skills to integrate computer science through 

professional learning that includes hands-on training, resources and ongoing support. 

 

This session will offer participants active exploration of exemplary lessons across subjects and 

grade levels, created by WCPSS educators. Participants will engage in coding, digital tools and 

strategies to integrate coding across disciplines, leaving with lesson plans, practical strategies 

and the confidence to inspire young learners in coding. 

Presentation Target:  

 Elementary School 

Presenter(s): 

1. Joshua Hunter, Senior Administrator, Wake County Public Schools   
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